
TOLL PUBLIC INTEREST CENTER -
FUNDING

TPIC provides funding to pro bono projects
and students groups for pro bono training,
service, and some events.

FOR PRO BONO:
TPIC will fund the costs associated with training and service including:  
supplies from Office Depot, pizza for pro bono training sessions,
technology requests, reasonable and pre-approved transportation costs,
and printing.

FOR  EVENTS:
TPIC will fund the cost of events that are pre-approved
through an RFP process for PI Week and our Conversations about
Justice series. RFP's for any academic year are due in the preceding
summer.
TPIC also funds pro bono training events. This generally happens
through the pro bono project budgeting process. 

If you have any questions about TPIC funding for events or pro bono
service, please email Hillary Wiesel (hwiesel@law.upenn.edu).


